
The Honorable Warren Slocum
Supervisor, District 4

Cordially requests the honor of your presence at

The San Mateo County Board of Supervisors Board Reorganization Meeting
Selection of Board President and Vice President

Tuesday, January 7, 2020 at 9:00 a.m.
Board of Supervisors Chambers

Hall of Justice and Records
400 County Center, Redwood City

Reception to follow in the Board Chambers foyer


